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I believe that all pubs and clubs should be allowed to have live performances by musicians up until 
midnight and venues with special permits allowed to operate later . Music is good for the community 
and will encourage people but especially young people to go to a controlled venue with responsible 
service of alcohol and security instead of them roaming the streets with nothing to do, this is very 
prevalent in country towns. I'm a 45 yr old with teenage children and I drive a taxi so I really see and 
understand a need for entertainment like this . I believe that the government should support and 
encourage young musicians and live venues 


